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SERVICE TIMES 
  

DAYBORO UNITING CHURCH: 8.30 am  
 

MT MEE COMMUNITY CHURCH: 4.00 pm 
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NEED HELP ? 

Got something you think should be included in the 

weekly newsletter?  

Get it to Dan Nugent by Thursday 5:00 PM at 

dannynugent7@bigpond.com or SMS 0438 542 703 

Bible Reading 

20/07 Ian Ogston 

27/07 Allan Kilby 

Communion Prep & Serving 

July Ian & Liz Ogston 

Intercessory Prayer 

20/07 Leanne Marr 

27/07 Ann Turner 

Grounds 

July Dan & Carolyn Nugent 

August Chris Marr 

CHURCH 

TEAMWORK 

 



 

 

 

Tuesday 9:30 am Mainly Music                                                  

(music & movement for up to five y.o.)                                        

Tuesday 7:30 pm Home Group (69 Sellin Rd.)                         

(Looking at Matthew’s Gospel)                                                  

Thursday 1:00 pm Card Sharps                                               

(Raising funds for Casa Sagura in Bolivia)                                        

Friday 10:00 am Conversation Club                                                 

(A drop in morning with great talks & a good lunch) 

A big thank you to former IGA owners Michael & 
Pauline Cruice for their very generous support of the 
pantry ministry. Helpers & donations of food or cash 
are always welcome.  

CHURCH COUNCIL MEETING 
 

Church Council members are reminded that there 
is  a meeting at 7.00 pm on Thursday 24th. 
 

PIGEON HOLES 
The pigeon holes that are currently in the kitchen will 
be cleaned out next week and relocated to prepare for 
the new kitchen renovations. If you have a pigeon 
hole, could you check it and remove anything that is 
not needed. 

The new pigeon holes will be located in the hall near the chair 
cupboard. This is not a particularly good location but probably the 
best we can do.  
Leaders and church council members will have new pigeon holes. 
For any further information, see Ian.  

 
WOODEN LECTERN 
There is an old wooden lectern in the shed. It is not in 
good repair. 
Could someone let me know its history so that we can 
decide what to do with it.  
Ian Ogston  

 

 

 

Today the kids of Sunday Space are learning all about serving each 

other. We ask that you stay after church and join us for a coffee or 

tea & let the kids serve you your biccies. That would be great. 

Thanks 

Monthly Prayer: http://ucaqld.com.au 

 

Son of God, warm our hearts, thaw our 
thinking, stir our souls and 
wrap around us when we are 
weather beaten and worried. 
Amen  


